=
Corniche Hotel

ABU DHABI
22nd August 2023

REVISED —MEAL PLAN/LUNCH & DINNER

Dear All,

Warmest Greetings from Corniche Hotel Abu Dhabil

We would like to inform you that as per higher management decisions our main restaurant will no
longer be serving buffet lunch and buffet dinner effective from today 22" of August 2023 until further
notice. However, our main restaurant still serving international buffet breakfast that our valued guest
may enjoy the menu served by our Chef’s.

Kindly consider this official letter as a revision for any amended booking.

Corniche

Cc: Reservations; Front Office
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